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John Foster Dulles High School 

  

 

Dear Viking Parents,  

 

 

We are very excited that your child will be attending Dulles High School for the 2024-2025 school year! 

We look forward to meeting you and your student(s) on Saturday, August 3rd, 2024, from 9:30am to 1pm 

at Freshman Orientation (Fish Camp). Our school participates in a nationwide Link Crew Program whose 

sole purpose is to help freshmen feel more comfortable with their new school as well as help them 

achieve success in their first year at the Flagship of Fort Bend ISD.  

 

The Link Crew Freshman Orientation and Transition Program welcomes and supports your student by 

assigning them to a Junior and/or Senior-led group. These leaders will serve as student support 

throughout your child’s first year here at Dulles High School. The Orientation Day allows Link Crew 

leaders to guide students around the campus as well as answer any questions your student(s) may have 

about the school.  

 

Below is some information you and your student(s) should know before attending Fish Camp:  

 

• Fish Camp is free to attend. Please click here to fill out the Fish Camp registration form.  

• You may purchase a Dulles Pride shirt through RevTrak for $5. Click here to make the purchase. 

Your student can wear the shirt on Friday and receive Dulles Dollars.  

• Your student is encouraged NOT to bring backpacks, purses or notebooks as groups will be 

moving frequently throughout the campus during Orientation.  

• Because the day is active, please make sure your student wears comfortable clothing that does not 

restrict movement and shoes that are made for frequent moving and walking.  

• There will be a Club and Student Organization Fair after Fish Camp in the gym from 1 pm to 2 

pm. 

• Class of 2025 will have lunch for sale during our designated lunch time from 11 am- 12 pm. 

This will be CASH ONLY, $3/slice $5/ 2 slices. If you are not interested in purchasing pizza, 

please provide your own lunch.  

 

While students are attending Fish Camp, Parent(s)/Guardian(s) are encouraged to attend the parent 

meeting beginning at 9:30 am in the cafeteria. This is a great chance to meet our Principal and 

Administrators, however it is not mandatory for you to attend.   

 

We look forward to meeting you and your student(s) at Fish Camp on Saturday, August 3rd, 2024! It’s a 

great day to be a Viking and welcome to the Viking Family!  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Mr. Corey Stewart 

Principal, John Foster Dulles High School 

 

http://www.fortbendisd.com/fortbendisd
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=QWJ9SRo5d0KRrL3SqZ9wVC_SKUAt6OROvOMLWjbl13NUMTVIQzhQN040WlJNQ09NQ0xJUFlWTEtGRy4u
https://fortbendisd.revtrak.net/FBISD-Schools-1082/hs/DHS/Student-Council/#/v/dhs-fish-camp-t-shirt

